
 
 

Circular No. RIAH/010/AY 2024-25 

Date: 21 APRIL 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjawadi! 

 
We are delighted to extend a warm invitation to you and your family to participate in our Earth Day 

celebrations at RIAH on April 22, 2024. This year, we are rallying around the theme "Planet Vs 
Plastic," as we endeavor to shed light on the pressing issue of plastic pollution and champion sustainable 
living practices. 
One of the highlights of our Earth Day festivities is a special workshop led by our talented art teacher for 
parents. During this engaging session, Parents will have the invaluable opportunity to learn how to craft 
reusable items from discarded plastic materials. By repurposing waste plastic, we aim to instill in our 
students the importance of environmental stewardship and creative problem-solving. 

To ensure the success of the workshop, we kindly request each participant to bring a 
variety of plastic waste along with color paints from home. The time for the workshop 

is from 12.30 PM to 2.00 PM on our school premises. Your contributions will play a crucial role in making 
this initiative both educational and impactful. 
For those eager to join in this meaningful endeavor, we have provided a Google link where you can indicate 
your interest and participation. Your proactive involvement will greatly enrich the experience for all 
involved. 
https://forms.gle/DpEyAnG6qRSUnfgm7 
Furthermore, as part of our commitment to sustainability, we will be observing Earth Hour by switching off 
lights between 8:00 PM to 9:00 PM on the same day. We encourage parents to embrace this opportunity 
by utilizing eco-friendly sources of light such as candles or diyas. We also invite you to capture these 
moments and share photos of your Earth Hour activities through the provided link. 
https://forms.gle/eMdhBMDSLpZxkhzr5 
Together, let us unite in our efforts to honor and protect our planet for future generations. Thank you for 
your unwavering support and participation in making our Earth Day celebrations a resounding success. 

 
Best Regards, 

 
Sonika Kochhar Girotra 

Principal

https://forms.gle/DpEyAnG6qRSUnfgm7
https://forms.gle/eMdhBMDSLpZxkhzr5


 

 


